

MINISTRY OF INFORMATION, COMMUNICATIONS AND TECHNOLOGY STATE DEPARTMENT OF ICT Office of the Principal Secretary

Telephone: +254-020-4920000 If calling or telephoning as Fax 315147 When replying please quote:

Teleposta Towers P.O. Box 30025 00100, NAIROBI

Ref. No. MICT/G/2/2/22

Date: 28th November 2018

Fund Account Manager Kibwezi West NG-DCF P.O. Box 136-90138 MAKINDU

RE: REQUEST OF EXTRA 10(TEN) SITES FOR CONSTITUENCY INNOVATION HUBS AND SUPPORT FOR RECURRING BANDWIDTH CHARGES

We acknowledge receipt of your letter ref KIBWEZI WEST NG-CDF/CIH./2018/2019/001 dated 21/11/2018 (Copy attached for ease of reference) on the above subject matter.

The Ministry congratulates you for the positive steps you have taken to empower the youth through establishment of additional innovation hubs. These additional hubs will go a long way in mainstreaming access to digital opportunities at the grassroots level.

Regarding your request for the Ministry to take up the extra 10 sites on the matters of paying the recurring bandwidth charges, the Ministry commits to pay the recurring Monthly Bandwidth charges in respect of the additional ten (10) sites that Kibwezi West constituency NG-CDF proposes to install.

In this regard, kindly proceed to fill and return the necessary service order and agreement forms as well as make the payments for installation.

The Project Manager, Mr. Anthony Mugambi may be reached on telephone number 0722725775 or through email amugambi@ict.go.ke for further clarification.

Thank you for your continued support and collaboration.

Jerome Ochieng
PRINCIPAL SECRETARY

c.c. Joe Mucheru
Cabinet Secretary
Ministry of ICT

Mr. Yusuf Mbuno Secretary/CEO NG-CDF Board Secretariat NAIROBI